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Ripon Unified School District Former Nestle USA, Inc. 
Attn: Ziggy Robeson Attn: Sven Vetter
304 North Acacia Avenue 30003 Bainbridge Road
Ripon, CA 95366 Solon, OH 44139

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WAIVER OF REPORT OF WASTE 
DISCHARGE AND REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIFIC TYPES OF DISCHARGE 
WITHIN THE CENTRAL VALLEY REGION, FORMER NESTLE USA, INC., RIPON 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT, WELL DEVELOPMENT DISCHARGE, SAN JOAQUIN 
COUNTY 

On 17 August 2022, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability granting 
coverage under the Waiver of Report of Waste Discharge and Waste Discharge 
Requirements for Specific Types of Discharge within the Central Valley Region, (Waiver 
R5-2018-0085) to Ripon Unified School District and Former Nestle USA, Inc. for well 
development discharge. The Central Valley Water Board received a Notice of 
Termination dated 18 January 2024 stating that discharges to land have ceased. Based 
on that information, coverage under R5-2018-0085-0075 is hereby rescinded. 
If you have any questions, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov. 

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc:  San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department, Stockton
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